

Embassy of India
Norway

TENDER NOTICE

The Embassy of India in Norway would like to inform that Bharat Heavy Electricals Limited (BHEL), Electronics Division of Bangalore, India has invited bids from reputed companies for supply of PV modules. BHEL is a public sector undertaking, working under Ministry of Heavy Industries, Government of India. Details of the tender are as under:

	Sl. No.
	Material 
	Ref No
	Due Date

	1.
	PV Module (crystalline silicon)
	MDSSCPV040
	16.11.2018





[bookmark: _GoBack]BHEL is one of the largest engineering and manufacturing companies of its kind in India, engaged in design, engineering, construction, commissioning and servicing of a wide range of products and services with over 180 product offerings to meet the ever-growing needs of the core sectors of industry.

Interested companies are requested to visit the website (www.bheledn.com ) for more details about tender’s terms and conditions. For further queries, please contact Mr Muhammed Shakir / Mr Ramachandra, SC&PV MM Department, BHEL Electronics Division, Bengaluru  Email: muhammedshakir@bhel.in, ramachandra@bhel.in Telephone number: +91 80 26989665, +91 80 26998476 
***********





